
Congratulations to Audrey Carr, Legal Services NYC's Director of Immigration and Programs, who last week was honored for
her work by the Haitian American Veterans' Association at their annual End of Summer Veterans Breakfast at Majority
Baptist Church in Queens.

https://www.legalservicesnyc.org/index.php?option=content&view=article&id=692

